

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,



The school council have discussed what they would like to do as a school in aid of Red Nose Day 2024.

Please find below details for Red Nose Day, which will take place this year on **Friday 15**<sup>th</sup> **March.** 

On **Friday 15**<sup>th</sup> **March**, all children will be able to wear non-uniform. Children are encouraged to wear red. This could be something simple such as a red ribbon in your hair or red socks, or all out in red! In return we ask for a small donation of 50p, which can be made online via ParentPay.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=147907

At dinner time, children will be able to complete Red Nose Day themed tasks such as entering a joke telling competition. So prepare your funny bones and come equipped with your best joke!

We are looking forward to coming together again as a school for what is a really cause!

From,

Mr Berry and the School Council team.

















